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REHAB CENTERS, AMBULANCE TRANSPORTATION, KIDMED SCREENING CLINICS, 
DME, MOBILE X-RAY/RADIATION THERAPY CENTERS & OPTICAL SUPPLIERS 

It has come to our attention that some claims that processed on the RA’s of 5/25/10, 6/1/10, 
6/8/10, & 6/15/10 were reimbursed referencing the wrong fee on file as a result of the 
implementation of rate changes for professional services providers.  The fees and 
programming logic have been updated.  The reimbursement of future claims will not be 
affected by this error.  Claims that reimbursed erroneously on the RA’s previously mentioned 
will be systematically adjusted in the near future.  No action is required by providers.  
Providers are encouraged to continue to monitor their RA’s for these adjustments and the LA 
Medicaid website (www.lamedicaid.com) for a detailed list of the codes impacted.  Please 
contact the Provider Relations unit at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040 with questions 
concerning the error and adjustment of claims. 


